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Language Editing for Manuscripts Submitted by Non-Native Speakers of English 

 

The corresponding author Dr. Andrew Xanthopoulos confirms that among the 

authors there is a native English speaker who reviewed extensively the manuscript 

and made all the appropriate corrections 

 

Andrew Xanthopoulos 


